
Report referencegroup meeting in TMA4267, 07.02 2025 

 

Attending: Felix Reinemo, Amira Id-Lefqin, Henrik Grønlund, Thea Boge, Eskil Ruud-Larsen, 

Daniel Kjellevold og John Tyssedal.  

The students had a good impression of the course. It was not too difficult to follow and not 

particular difficult compared to other courses they were taking. Information on the home 

pages were okay. They also gave good feedback on the lectures and their structure.  

The books (possible to download electronically) were not much used.  

The following improvements were suggested. 

 R is new to some students and almost new to others. More hints about coding and 

functions to use would be beneficial.  A particular such example, where it would have been 

beneficial, is the exercise about principal components.  

The lecture notes posted on the homepage were not always easy to follow.  

 


